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BRADLEY FIRE & POLICE COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING MINUTES 

                                                                       
COMMISSIONERS 
George Golwitzer, Chairman 
John Arrington, Secretary  
Greg Glidewell, Commissioner  
 
Chairman Golwitzer called the Regular meeting of the Bradley Fire and Police Commission to order on  
Tuesday, September 10, 2024, at 4:40 p.m. 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  
Chairman Golwitzer and Commissioner Glidewell were in attendance. Secretary Arrington was absent. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: None. 
 
REVIEW/APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 
A motion was made by Commissioner Glidewell and seconded by Chairman Golwitzer to approve the 
August 5, 2024, regular meeting minutes. Roll call (2 ayes, 0 nays).  Motion carried. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE/COMMUNICATION:  
Chairman Golwitzer identified gaps in Brad Senesac’s firefighter employment application and requested 
additional information to address those gaps. Senesac’s response to this request was reviewed by the 
commissioners.  Additionally, the commission received an e-mail from John Bush challenging his 
removal from qualification as a firefighter candidate.  The commissioners reviewed Chairman 
Golwitzer’s e-mail response to Bush explaining that he did not meet the minimum position requirement 
for having an EMT-P license and as a result, he would not be allowed to take the written examination. 
 
APPROVAL OF BILLS:  
A motion was made by Chairman Golwitzer and seconded by Commissioner Glidewell to approve the 
$1,800 invoice from Stanard and Associates for the 2024 firefighter application process (#59050). Roll 
call (2 ayes, 0 nays).  Motion carried. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: None 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
The Commissioners reviewed the firefighter written exam results and applications. Eight candidates 
applied for the firefighter position but only two of the candidates met all of the minimum position 
requirements.  Both of those candidates passed the exam.  
 
The candidate’s names were sorted in order of their written exam scores and the Firefighter Preliminary 
Eligibility Register was drafted.  A motion was made by Commissioner Glidewell to approve the 
Firefighter Preliminary Eligibility Register and the motion was seconded by Chairman Golwitzer.  Roll call 
(2 ayes, 0 nays).  Motion carried. 
 
Oral interviews will be conducted for the two candidates.  The interviews will be scheduled with the 
candidates by Secretary Arrington to be completed on September 18, 2024.   
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With no other business to discuss, a motion was made by Commissioner Glidewell and seconded by 
Chairman Golwitzer to adjourn the meeting.  Roll call (2 ayes, 0 nays).  Motion carried.  Meeting 
adjourned at 4:57 p.m. 


